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Dear Port Transportation Association
Thank you for your letter. As Commissioner, | am not able to respond to all questions, comments and suggestions | receive. However,

communications such as yours help me to better understand the views and concerns of stakeholders involved in the Lower Mainland container
trucking sector.

| appreciate receiving your communication, to which | have given due thought and attention.
Sincerely,

Michael Crawford
Commissioner

Sincerely,

Registrar
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